[image: image1.png]m Habitat
for Humanity®




Highland Lakes Habitat for Humanity

Board of Directors Meeting – United Methodist Church, Marble Falls 
July 13, 2017, 6:00 p.m.
Board Members Present: Anne Little, P.T. Williams, Jill Williams, Jeannie Pennington,   Willie Reinders, Shana Hyslop, Greg Mills, Chris Keffeler, Shannon Sharp
Non-Board Members: 
Guests: 
Meeting called to order: 6:00pm
Opening Prayer: Willie Reinders
Approval of Minutes: The minutes of the June 8, 2017 meeting were approved by all without comment. Greg motioned to approve, PT 2nd.
Family Selection Committee Report: 
Family Support Committee:
Shannon Sharp approved by all to join the board as Family Support Committee.
Greg motioned to approve, Chris 2nd. Thanks Shannon for your support.
Treasurer’s Report:
No questions on previous reports provided.  Jeannie motioned to approve, Greg 2nd. 
Willie will contact Chris Northam regarding being past due on payments. 
Communication:  
Chris reported event at Save the World went well. Received donation of $2K. Chris working on collecting a list of contractors. Chris working with Jennifer Fierro with Picayune to interview Shana and possibly the other families. 
Next Builds: 
Willie provided updates:

1. Survey work completed.
2. Address’s issued.

3. Issues pending on official replat. Should be resolved quickly.

4. Shana’s house is out of the flood plain. Next 2 homes would be in the flood plain.

5. Willie met with PEC. No new pole is needed. Harry Borne will build meter loop.
6. Once we have permit than we can apply for water.

Current Build: 
Other Items:

Wille to research prices on acrylic plaques with Burnet Trophy.
Jeannie will check to see if can go to website if able to order T-Shirts, etc. 

Next Board Meeting:  Thursday, August 10, 2017 at 6:00pm, FUMC, Room 404
P.O. Box 1406, Marble Falls, TX 78654
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